







Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA

Telephone: 01434 681408 Fax: 01434 681408

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher: Cath Newson

13th April 2015

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to the Summer term, I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break.

Our 'whole school' topic this term is **Fiction and Fantasy** with Class 1 focusing on **Superheroes** specifically. We will learn about our favourite Superheroes and write our own adventure stories.

Please find attached the Medium Term Plan for this half term.

Spellings will continue to be sent home each Friday – please help your child learn these at home – spellings are checked in school the following Friday. ALL children will also receive Maths homework on a Friday which will be collected in the following Thursday.

Well done to everyone who has been working so hard with reading at home - keep up the good work it is making a huge difference!

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns, please do come and find me any morning in Class 1.

Yours sincerely,

Karen Blythe